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OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR (ACADEMIC & STUDENTS AFFAIRS)

INTERNAL MEMO

FROM: REGISTRAR (ASA) Date: 12" April 2024

TO: ALL FIRST YEAR (2023 COHORT) Students currently in session.

SUBJECT: SECOND SEMESTER 2023/2024 AY EXAMINATION
SITTING.

This is to notify all First Year students that you will be allowed to sit for your examinations after
meeting at least your parental obligation (household commitment)

Kindly take this circular with all the seriousness it deserves.

Thank you

NICHOLAS C. MALAU
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